

Eugene Public Library www.eugene-or.gov/library

Downtown 100 West 10th Avenue 541-682-5450 541-682-5898 FAX

Bethel Branch Library 1990 Echo Hollow Road 541-682-5766 541-682-5770 FAX

Sheldon Branch Library 1566 Coburg Road 541-682-5778 541-682-5781 FAX May 22, 2013

Penny Walter PO Box 220238 Milwaukie, OR 97269

Dear Penny,

On behalf of Eugene Public Library, I would like to extend my warmest thanks to you for your lively, tuneful puppet show at Eugene Public Library's Sunday Family Fun.

Your several creatures of the night were in terrific voice and quite informative! The frequent invitations to sing, dance, and shout out with the characters were thoroughly engaging – perfect fun for our audience of young children.

Programs like these help fulfill our mission of supporting an informed community, lifelong learning and the love of reading.

We appreciate your commitment to community outreach and thank you for including the Library in your efforts.

Sincerely,

Connje J. Bennett

Library Services Director



City of Eugene Library, Recreation and Cultural Services